
11-13-2019 Town Council Meeting  
Responses to Council Questions 

 
 

ITEM #15: Concept Plan Review: West Rosemary Street Hotel, 108/114 West 
Rosemary Street 
 

 
Council Question:  
What efforts have been made so far to engage nearby residents on the potential design? 

Staff Response:  

The applicant is scheduled to present at the monthly Northside Community meeting at 

Hargraves Center in December and had previously attempted to meet earlier, but Northside 

Community did not have an October meeting and the November meeting agenda was already 

filled up. Also, the applicant is scheduled to meet with the Executive Director of the Chapel Hill 

Downtown Partnership this week, and with that conversation hopes to come up with a game 

plan to reach out to nearby businesses.  

 

Council Question:  
How many rooms are contemplated in this project? 

Staff Response:  

The concept plan narrative indicates approximately 140 rooms.  

 

 

 

  


